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HUNTINGTON GRABS HUD FUNDS

WASHINGION, D.C. —— U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-WV) today announced
that Huntington has received $2.2 million, in the form of a Community
Development Block Grant (CDBG), from the Department of Housing and
Urban Development (HUD) .

The funding will be used for street improvements, public facility
improvements, various public service activities, single family home
renovations, and economic development loans.

"These funds will be a great asset to Huntington," said Rahall.
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